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PUBLIC NOTICEPRIVATE 

FEDERAL COMMUNICATIONS COMMISSION

445 TWELFTH STREET, S.W.

WASHINGTON, D.C. 20554

News media information 202/418-0500     Fax-On-Demand 202/418-2830     Internet:  http://www.fcc.gov    ftp.fcc.gov


Released:  February 25, 2005
ERRATUM
ALLTEL CORPORATION AND CINGULAR WIRELESS LLC

SEEK FCC CONSENT TO TRANSFER OF CONTROL OF ALLTEL NEWCO LLC
WT Docket No. 05-57

The Wireless Telecommunications Bureau released a Public Notice, DA 05-389, February 14, 2005 in the above-captioned proceeding.  This erratum corrects Part IV, paragraph 2, last sentence by changing the DA number from “DA 05-57” to “DA 05-389” and the WT Docket number from “WT Docket No. 05-389” to “WT Docket No. 05-57.”
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